
 

 

 
 

October 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
YEAR 13 FINANCIAL STUDIES BOOKS 
 
As you know, your son/daughter has had a successful year studying Finance at Waddesdon and 
has chosen to continue the course towards the Diploma in Financial Studies.   
 
As in Year 12, all students on the course will receive access to learning materials via the London 
Institute of Banking and Finance website as well as exam entry (including resits) and copies of the 
Unit 3 and Unit 4 textbooks.  Consequently, this course comes at a substantially greater financial 
cost to the school than A Level qualifications and in order for the course to be viable we are 
requesting a contribution of £15.00 towards the cost of the course textbooks. This is significantly 
less than the course books for many A Level subjects and the books will be a helpful source of 
reference for students beyond their studies at Waddesdon, 
 
To reserve the course textbooks, please make payment through your ParentPay account by 
Wednesday 14 October. If you have any queries about ParentPay, please contact Mrs Cooper in 
the finance office at lcooper1@waddesdonschool.com 
 
For further information regarding the course or textbooks, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Tilley 
Subject Leader 
Business, Economics and Finance 
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